

Michael J. Sheehan, Esq. Senior Counsel Phone: 603-724-2135 Email: Michael.Sheehan@libertyutilities.com

MHPUC GAUGIOAKO: 15

August 5, 2019

Via Hand-Delivery and Electronic Mail

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: Docket No. DG 17-152; Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp.

Least Cost Integrated Resource Plan

ana

Docket No. DG 17-198; Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp. Petition to Approve Firm Transportation Agreements and the Granite Bridge Project

Dear Ms. Howland:

On behalf of Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp., and related to the letter filed earlier this date, I write to clarify that CLF's position on Liberty's July 26, 2019, *Motion to Amend Procedural Schedule* (as stated in the motion at paragraph 4) is that "CLF does not oppose the requested modification of the schedules at this time, pending a Commission decision on the outstanding motions."

I apologize to the extent today's letter caused confusion as to CLF's position.

Sincerely,

Michael J. Sheehan

Mulian

cc: Service List, Docket No. DG 17-152 Service List, Docket No. DG 17-198